Talk in support of Three Creeks Trail
L. Ames, 3/7/17
Council item 5.2

Larry Ames.
| just wanted to say “Thank you!”
We in the community have been working with the City on this project for over 15 years.

This will create a much-appreciated parkway:
3/4ths of a mile of trail in over 5 acres of parkland.

Hopefully soon this trail will connect over to the Los Gatos Creek Trail to the north,
and south and east to the Guadalupe and the Coyote Creek Trails
—the Three Creeks.

Thank you!

Note: we will continue to press you to hurry up and buy the remaining portions of the old railroad right-
of-way in District 7 for the connection over to Kelley Park!



